
PARWICH PARISH COUNCIL 
 
Notice of casual vacancy. 
 
Following the resignation of a Councillor a further place on Parwich Parish Council is 
unfilled. 
 
In order to fill this vacancy by co-option, notice of the vacancy must be given. 
 
If ten electors give written notice to the Proper Officer with 14 days of this notice being 
posted (excluding Saturdays and Sundays i.e. 5th October 2023) then a by election must be 
held. 
 
The Proper Officer can be contacted at 

 
Town Hall 
Bank Road 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3NN 
 
Or by e-mail to 
 
electoral@derbyshiredales.gov.uk 

 
 
If no by election is called the Council may fill the vacancy by co-option.  
 
Note that this is in addition to the existing casual vacancy which can already be filled by 

co-option as no election had been requested. 
 
 

Andrew Martin 
Parish Clerk 

17 September 2023 
 
 


